
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING - Armstrong Hall 
as well as on Zoom at 7pm.
Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r

For private Prayer Requests, please place them in the 
Prayer Box or you can email STANBOROUGHPRAYS@
GMAIL.COM

ZOOM PRAYER MEETINGS 
- Daily Morning Prayer Meeting at 6am.
Zoom ID: 8316619709 & Passcode: 777
- Women’s Ministry Every Friday at 7:30 pm.
Meeting ID - 83109855863 & Passcode -Fprayer

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements - Audrey Huzzey

Call to Worship 19 NAH (Verse 1)
- “From All That Dwell’

Invocation - Audrey Huzzey
Opening Hymn 589 NAH - “Come Let Us Sing”

Tithes & Off erings - Audrey Huzzey
Musical Item: “He’s Got The Whole World in His 

Hands” - Angel Voices
Children’s Story - Roslyn Guenin

Children’s Hymn 647 NAH:
“Let Our Hearts Be Always Cheerful”

Scripture Reading:  Genesis 37:14-17 NIV
- Pastor Sorin Petrof

Family Prayer - Audrey Huzzey
Sermon: “Looking for My Brothers”

- Pastor Sorin Petrof
Closing Hymn 717 NAH - “I am Coming Lord”

Benediction - Pastor Sorin Petrof

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
Pastor Terry Messenger

Failure - A Stepping Stone to Success
Scripture Reading - Psalm 142

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
July 22 – Pastor Geert Tap 
July 29 – Pastor Terry Messenger

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
July 22 – Pastor James Shepley
July 29 – Themed Service

Welcome & Prayer - Massimo Molteni
Hymn - NAH593 Watchman Tell us of the Night
Testimony - Jean-Marc Renard
Facilitator: John Dupuis
Panel: Susan Olipa Tembok, Anna Papaioannou, 
Marlene Levy, Catherine Phiri, Milimo Mumbo
Teachers (Sanctuary): Florence Allen, Erna Herteliu

“...if my people, who are called by my name, 
will humble themselves and pray and seek my 

face and turn from their wicked ways,
then I will hear from heaven, and I will forgive 

their sin and will heal their land.”
2 Chronicles 7:14 NIV

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org

1 5 . 0 7 . 2 3

WELCOMEWELCOME
TO STANBOROUGHTO STANBOROUGH

PARK CHURCHPARK CHURCH



PLEASE PRAY FOR
- Esther Kansere’s Mom, Janet, who is out of hospital 
but is poorly.
- Carlton Platajeed’s Dad who had surgery and is 
recovering.
- Annalisa Molteni and her family, that the authorities 
will find the correct Guardian for her Mom as she 
continues to receive medical treatment.
- Roy and Bronwen Atkinson as Roy has been 
hospitalised. 
- Terry Menkens, Dennis and Diane Johnson, 
Rosemary Boyle. Jacqueline Deane, Leopold 
Johnson, Pastor and Sister Cecil Perry, Morgan 
Charles.
- Families who are facing challenges from cancer, 
Severe Flu, COVID, Depression and recent 
bereavement.
- Our country as we continue to experience severe 
Industrial Unrest, Inflation and Food shortages. 
- A resolution to the conflicts: Russia and Ukraine; 
Israel and Palestine, Nigeria etc.
- Our Young people as they seek employment after 
completing their studies.
- Therese Valsin who is in St Paul’s Nursing Home in 
Hemel Hempstead. Visitors are welcome.
- The Requests in the Prayer Box.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THE PRIVILEGED PLANET - The Search for 
Purpose in the Universe and Evidence of a Creator. 
A video presentation followed by a discussion on 
this fascinating topic. Friday 28th July 7pm. Light 
refreshments will be provided, all are welcome. 

THE BUC is currently still recruiting for a Receptionist. 
The deadline for applications is Friday 11th August 
2023. For further information or applications please 
direct any enquiries to dlewis@adventist.uk or visit 
the website: adventist.uk/who-we-are/jobs/job/go/-/
receptionist-1/

THE YOUNG ADULTS’ department is on recess in 
July so there will be no socials or events till August.

BUC YOUTH DAY OF FELLOWSHIP: (19 August) 
Join us as the UC leads this awesome Youth Rally. 
Venue: Bethel Convention Centre, Birmingham. 
See poster for more info. The YA committee will be 
organising transport for the day if you would like a 
seat please email youngadultsspc@gmail.com

THE MINI-BUS used for the Soup Run now needs 
replacing especially as it attracts the ULEZ charge 
every time it goes into London. The price for a good 
second-hand vehicle would be in the region of 
£21,000.  The church board have voted £3000 towards 
this. An additional £4000 has been secured from the 
SEC; £2000 from ADRA. The TED Mission Board, 
BUC, ARM and Area 7 have also been approached. 
Please pray that a suitable vehicle can be found soon.

Therese Valsin would like to thank you for all the 
prayers and visits she has received.

TEENS WORKSHOP: Saturday 15th July 4:30pm to 
6:30 pm followed by dinner and games. Come and 
be blessed as Pr Juan Patrick (SEC Teens Director) 
take you through 3 workshops packed with fun and 
enriching biblical values.

FUNDRAISING for a new Minibus to replace the 
Soup Run Minibus: The Favourite Hymn Concert 
last Saturday evening raised £303 to add to the new 
Minibus funds. Thank you to all who supported this 
Concert.

GABRIEL COLINS – our missionary has been 
accepted to study Theology at Newbold College this 
September. Many congratulations to him! We wish 
to thank him for his hard work and dedication to our 
church over the past 18 months. He has £11,000 to 
pay for his first year. The church board have made a 
decision for the church to give a donation of £1500.  If 
you would like to make a private donation please do 
so through the treasury marking it “Gabriel Fees” and 
if you can please gift aid it.
Account Number: 40650561 Sort Code: 60-00-08 
Account Name: Stanborough Pk Church Seventh 
Account Type: Business

LET’S TALK ABOUT JESUS. (He restores my Soul). 
Bring a friend, your Bible, your favourite text, favourite 
hymn or story so we can share and talk about our best 
friend Jesus. Every other Tuesday at 2pm.

THE DEVELOPMENT OFFERING will be collected on 
5 August. Please remember to put your donations in 
the Brown envelopes.

Plans to UPGRADE THE AV have been passed by the 
board and £90,000 is required. The Board have voted 
for a Finance committee comprising the treasurer(s), 
Fred & Stha, as well as Dave Burgess and Louis 
Guenin to come up with suggestions to fundraise 
for the AV requirements as well as for repaying the 
building development loan and other areas requiring 
funding. Please pray that the funding for these items 
will be forthcoming.


